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Wednesday 28th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,        

 Some of you would like to attend ‘Meet the Parents’ event. 

Please see below the dates and location for the latest events. Some are physical and some online. 

 Wednesday September 28th - Virtual Event 7.30 to 8.30pm. 

 Monday October 3rd King’s Cross Academy 6.30 to 7.30pm – 4 Wollstonecraft Street, 

NW1 4BT 

 Tuesday October 4th – Virtual Event 6.30 to 7.30pm. 

 Wednesday October 5th – Emmanuel School 6.00 to 7.30pm. – 158 Mill Lane NW1 

1TF 

 ‘Meet the Parents’ run events where prospective families can meet and talk to a panel of parents and 

students from a number of local secondary schools. Young people talk frankly about their experience 

at school and parents get the opportunity to ask questions about the transition process from primary 

to secondary school. Meet the parents will be running a range of events in September/October 2022, 

some physical and some online. Anyone can come to any of their events, but they are urging people 

to register with Eventbrite in advance. See here to book: https://meettheparents.info/latest-event  

 

‘Meet the Parents’ representative will be attending Camden event today 28th September. 

 Open Events 

 Most Camden schools plan to have open events for parents, these events are listed below. As well as 

schools holding their own open days and evenings, Camden Council’s admissions team will be hosting 

a special ‘Moving On’ event for parents of Year 5 and Year 6 pupils at: Arlington House, Camden Town 

on Wednesday 28th September, from 4pm to 6.30pm. You’ll be able to speak with headteachers, 

student ambassadors and staff from Camden secondary schools, as well as talking to the Camden 

admissions team about the applications process. Please register here: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/camden-moving-on-to-secondary-school-event2022-tickets-

395182139417?aff=ebdshpsearchautocomplete 

 

Kind regards,  

Edina Dias Souza 
Leader of Learning for Parents and Community 
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